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Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers,

On Monday 25th March 2024 at 1.30pm all children in Year 2 children will be taking part in
the Lambeth school’s singing concert at the Royal festival hall. The concert will begin at
1.30pm. Parents and carers are invited to attend. Children should come to school in their
school uniform at 8.45, we will travel to the venue via public transport and spend the
morning rehearsing.

We need parent volunteers for the day who can travel with us- if you are available to
volunteer for the trip please speak to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.

If you choose to attend you can book 2 free tickets via the link below:

https://tickets.southbankcentre.co.uk/select-area/130222

To book any additional tickets please visit the general booking link below:

https://www.southbankcentre.co.uk/whats-on/family-young-people/lambeth-schools-sing
ing-concerts?eventId=974837

The general booking link for additional tickets will be available a day or two before the
concert.

Please do not share these links with any third-party including colleagues, friends, or other
family members.

Any further questions please speak to the Year 2 teachers.

Many Thanks

Year 2 team
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